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Kari Hanselman

Subject: FW: AMO's annual report on the CCBF is now available
Attachments: 2022 Annual Report - Part I.pdf

 

From: AMO's CCBF Team <ccbf@amo.on.ca>  
Sent: Friday, September 29, 2023 3:35 PM 
To: Pauline Rochefort <mayor@eastferris.ca> 
Cc: Jason Trottier <jason.trottier@eastferris.ca> 
Subject: AMO's annual report on the CCBF is now available 
 

Dear Mayor Rochefort, 

AMO’s latest report on the Canada Community-Building Fund (CCBF) is now available. I encourage you to take a look and 
to share the report with your colleagues on Council. 

The report describes how municipal governments across Ontario are investing the Fund to build, enhance, and renew 
local infrastructure. Explore our map to see how the Fund is shaping your community – and connect with us on X, 
Instagram, and LinkedIn to see more examples of the Fund at work. 

Sincerely, 
Colin Best 
AMO President 

cc: Jason H. Trottier, CAO/Treasurer 


